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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Dr. Lilia Náñez, Associate Superintendent of Curriculum & Instruction 
   
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM 

OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN CAL RIPKEN, SR. FOUNDATION, INC 
AND ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
DATE: October 18, 2022 

 
 
The purpose of this Memorandum of Understanding is to outline the Ector County 
Independent School District interest in partnering with Cal Ripken, Sr. Foundation to build 
and maintain a STEM lab center at several district locations. This MOU outlines the 
general terms under which Cal Ripken, Sr. Foundation will support Ector County 
Independent School District with this endeavor. 
 
Each STEM lab is valued at $33,500 and all elementary campuses, including the two 
early childhood centers will receive a lab over the next two years.  Along with the lab 
comes professional learning for teachers and the replenishment of consumable materials 
over five years.   
 
The funding source for this is from the Permian Strategic Partnership. 

 
 
 
 
 

******************** 
 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of Memorandum of Understanding between Cal Ripken, Sr. Foundation and 
Ector County ISD 
 


